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Tuesday; June 17,2014 

Minutes of the E. Gaynor Brennan Golf Commission Meeting 


Present were: 

M. Sullivan, D. Brennan, R. Tyska, N. Lindstrom, A. Graziosi 

Chairman Brennan opened the meeting at 6:02 pm. 

Adoption of the Agenda 

Mr. Tyska made a motion to accept the agenda, as amended. 2nd by Mr. Lindstrom, Unanimous 

Reading of the Minutes 

Mr. Tyska made a motion to accept the Minutes of the May 27,2014 meeting. 2nd by Mr. 
Lindstrom. Unanimous 

Comments from the Public 

No Comments from the Public 

Monthly Report 

Mr. Sullivan gave a Brief Fiscal report on the months of May. Mr. Sullivan reported that an 
Overcharge from the WPCA, over the last three years, was returned, in the amount of $32,000 

Supt. of Greens Report 

Mr. Sullivan a brief report on course work over the last month. The height ofcut has been 
lowered on greens. A brief discussion was held regarding cart path construction slated to begin 
on Tuesday. 



P2 
Greens Committee Report 

Mr. Tyska reported he was pleased with the condition of the course. He requested attention to 
several items regarding clean-up of the course and the possibility of using sod from the 2nd tee in 
other areas of the course prior to it being renovated. 
Mr. Tyska reported on the area behind the newly constructed 8116 tee. He reported that it was 
discussed with Mr. Sullivan to replace the existing chain link fence with and Arborvitae hedge 
row. Mr. Sullivan expressed concern that it may be a safety issue, however, it the Golf 
Commission requested the fence be replaced, he would do so. Mr. Sullivan is to get price quotes 
on both options. 

Personnel Committee Report 

Nothing to report 

Finance Committee Report 

Nothing to report 

House Committee 

Nothing to report 

Pro shop Committee 

Mr. Levin discussed the cart path behind the building and how it can be dangerous. Mr. Sullivan 
reported that when that area is repaved, it will be repaved to the guardrail, removing a small area 
ofgrass, widening this path. We will also have lane lines repainted. 

Union Business 

Nothing to Report 

Request for Use of the Golf Course 

Mr. Tyska made a motion to accept the tournaments as presented. 2nd by Mr. Lindstrom 
Unanimous 

Old Business 

Nothing to Report 

New Business 

Mr. Tyska reported that he received a thank you from our neighbors on Rachelle Ave for our 
adding more netting. 

A brief discussion was held regarding complaints received about excessive balls and increasing 

netting on the 13th hole. Mr. Sullivan will obtain pricing. 




Motion made by Mr. Lindstrom, 2nd by Mr. Tyska, to adjourn the meeting. Unanimous 
Meeting adjourned at 7:03 pm. 


